
Saratoga District Spring Concert Series 2016 
Thursday Evening, May 26 

7:00 PM Concert • (6:00 PM Performer Report) 
SHS McAfee Theatre 

 
Dear Saratoga Music Parents and Students, 
 
Just as soon as we had gotten started, we are now at the end of another school 
year! It has been a great one, and it is the time for our students to show you 
what they have achieved in the past year. 
 
Our annual Spring Concert for Choir is Thursday Evening, May 26 in the 
Saratoga High School McAfee Theatre. We are so excited to share this evening 
with our choral friends at Saratoga High School. Every student is incredibly 
important to his or her group and teachers. 
 
Performer report is at 6:00 PM at SHS, dressed in proper performance 
attire (see the next page to help you get started). Your teachers will tell you 
what other uniform items you will need for your group. 
 
Door for audience seating will open at 6:50 PM. 
 
Thank you! We hope to see you there! 
 

Choir Uniform: 
 

Ladies: 
Choir dress 

Dark undergarments & off-black 
nylons 

Black dress shoes 

Gentlemen: 
White choir tux shirt 

Choir vest 
Choir slacks 
Black belt 

Black dress shoes & dress socks 

 
 
 

 
 
 


